
The Curriculum Committee Meeting took place on Thursday March 6, 2014 at 11:00 
a.m. in Martha Miller. 

 

The committee considered 2 proposals: 

1. Dance Education proposal, deferred from the Feb. 20 meeting (to change to the 
Dance Education Minor for Elementary Certification, the Dance Education Minor for 
Secondary Certification and the Dance Education Major for K-12 Certification): The 
number of credits required was corrected to be 36 credits for K-12, 25.5 for the 
secondary dance minor and 21.5 for the elementary dance minor. The Education 
Department has approved the changes. Students will have the opportunity to count 
some courses as general education requirements. The additional courses also better 
prepare student for certification. 
 

2. Two proposals from the Peace with Justice Committee. (Peace with Justice minor 
and Introduction to Peace Studies course): The curriculum committee endorsed the 
piloting of the Introduction of Peace Studies (295) as a topics course in the fall of 
2014 subject to the provost’s approval of funding. The committee would like to see a 
more defined proposal with actual courses listed and a clear sense of costs. A 
motion was carried asking for a resubmission of the minor proposal with a more 
concrete course structure and resource issues addressed. 
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